
February 2025 

Suffolk County 2025 Unity Breakfast Chairperson Report (Kasey N.) 

Good evening. I am honored to serve as your Chairperson for the 2025 Unity Breakfast.  

This year’s breakfast came off great. I have received feedback that the service tables 
received good traffic and even that the Grapevine sold out, as did the big books at the 
literature table.  

The post breakfast survey was launched on Monday this week, 2/17 and responses are 
being received. If you purchased GA or a table of 10 for the breakfast and have received the 
survey, please take the time to fill it out.  So far, the feedback has been positive. 

We will schedule a post-breakfast committee meeting after we have received more survey 
responses, so that we ca take inventory of the event and prepare 
recommendations/observations for next years committee.    

Thank you all again for being part of the 2025 Unity Breakfast. 

 

 

 

 


